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Hello Everyone,

Chairman Ruth opened the meeting.  

The 1st Voter Registration Meeting; got off to a great start.  There was great discussion and various ideas
brought forth by committee members.

The Voter Registration Committee will meet the 4th Thursday of the month, 6pm at GOP Headquarters.

The Voter Reistration Committee has alot of work to do.  There is new political party in Arizona.  It is
called the No Labels Party.  This party will take votes from the Republican, Democrat and Independent
Parties.  

There was discussion on possible locations for voter regristration. Yuma County has about 9 areas to be
covered.  The cities of Dateland, Gadsden, Roll, San Luis, Somerton, Tacna, Wellton, Yuma and the
Fortuna/Foothills area.  Gilbert and Carla will be going to various locations, to the East (Dateland, Roll,
Tacna, Wellton).  Wayne Russell will be visiting various locations in Yuma.  Diana and Michael Hudson
will be researching possible locations in the Fortuna/Foothills area.  Valentine and Malba may be able
to help with locations in San Luis and Somerton.  Voter Registration will rotate on monthy basis; thru
these areas.  Summer is coming, Wayne Russell suggested mornings, due to the summer heat.

Voter Registration will be working alongside the Young Republican Committee.  GOP Chairman Greg
Wilkinson spoke regarding the opportunity of getting Arizona Western College students registered.  

Events/Locations were discussed where the GOP Booth can be setup for voter registeration.  Sprague,
Gun Show, Sportsman Warehouse, ABWA Women's Expo. Juneteenth Celebration, Julu 4th Celebration,
Hamburger Event Somerton and the Yuma Palms Farmer's Market.

The 1st event will be the Yuma Fair (April 4-9th). A sign-up sheet will be at the GOP next GOP Meeting,
March 28.  Will be asking for Volunteers, from all Yuma Groups.  Volunteers to work at least 2 hours and
more if they chose.

Chairman Ruth was asked to do a 2 minute presentation on voter registration; at next GOP Meeting. 
 There has been a request for Voter Registration Training before the 1st event.  I will get GOP Secretary
Bonnie Knight, on possible dates.

Thanks to Everyone who attended the 1st Voter Registration Committee Meeting. 

Ruth Milne
Chairman


